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 Friday 26th May 2023 
  
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Health Week 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Some examples of Health Week activities from the Oak class. The 
Y1s have been creating nature pictures after a scavenger hunt in 
Robin Wood, having an excellent lesson of boxercise and have 
been busy making some delicious fruit kebabs! 
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A sample of Y2s, The Holly class’ Health Week – including 

football skills, healthy salads, glow rave and inflatables. 
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Cycling, inflatables, inclusion sports, boxercise and active 
maths are just some of the activities that the Birch class (Y4s) 
have been doing this week! 
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More healthy salads, cycling and athletics activities are just a few of the activities the Sycamore class (Y3s) 
took part in. 
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Reception class (the Hazels) have been having a lovely time. 
Here are a few photos from this week; boxercise, football and 
healthy fruit salads. 
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The Elms class (the Y6s) couldn’t have been nicer with the Reception class on Monday. They organised 
their own activites for the Reception and Y1 children to take part in. The Y6s were so encouraging, helpful, 
thoughtful, fun and kind! 
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Sports Day 
What a fantastic day has been had by all at the 2023 
Loxley Primary School Sports Day! There have been 
so many smiles – more than can be counted or 
photographed! There have been children 
overcoming a few nervous moments in anticipation 
of their races but proving to themselves and 
everyone else how resilient they are. We are so 
grateful to Miss Ruddleston for coming back to help 
with the transition into the Sports Leader role for Mr 
Nuttall (our new Sports Coach) but also to lead our 
Sports Day today alongside him! We are delighted 
that Mr Nuttall was able to start his new job 
yesterday and I think he must already be saturated with information regarding all the fabulous things we 
do at Loxley regarding sport. A massive thank you to Bradfield School for allowing some of the Y7s to come 
back to assist with the day. They have been fabulous; polite, helpful, team players and so supportive of the 
children at Loxley. It was lovely to see them back at Loxley again. Finally, thank you to Mr Emery for taking 
photos today. Here is a selection – there were so many lovely ones to choose from, it’s a shame we can’t 
show them all! 
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IMPORTANT Y1 Phonics Screening 
The Y1 phonics screening will be done in the week beginning 12th June 2023. Please make sure that your 
child attends school as much as possible during this time. 
 
IMPORTANT Y4 Times Tables Check 
The Y4 statutory Times Table Check will be done during a two week period from Tuesday 6th June to 
Friday 16th June 2023. Please make sure that your child attends school as much as possible during this 
time. 
 
School Dinners 
I am writing to inform you that from 1st June 2023 the school meal price for KS2 will increase from £2.25 to 
£2.50. Pupils in EYFS and Key Stage 1 (Reception to Year 2) will continue to receive free school meals as 
part of the Universal Infants Free School Meals funding. Our school meal service faces unprecedented 
inflationary costs of up to 19.2% and rising labour costs of 6.6% due to the National Minimum Wage 
increase which have led to this increase. School meals offer children the chance to eat a nutritious, tasty 
meal in a sociable and safe environment and provide an excellent choice for your child. I would like to 
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thank you for using this service and hope that you will continue to support the catering services within the 
school.    

Loxley After School Club – Full Day Playcare Monday 5th June – INSET Day 
As Loxley Primary School is closed to pupils on Monday 5th June (staff training day) Loxley After School Club 
will be providing a fun packed day of arts, crafts, games, multi-sports along with woodland activities in Robin 
Hood Wood. The session will be based in the Horsa Hut (the room next to Loxley Nursery) and will run from 
8.30am-5.30pm at a cost of £35 per child. This session is open to all children aged 4-12yrs. Children will need 
to bring a packed lunch. Snacks and drinks will be provided. Places are limited and  will be offered on a first 
come, first served basis. 
To book, or for further information please contact Becky at loxleyafterschoolclub@hotmail.co.uk   
t: 0781 6278 203 
 
Bradfield Village Sports Festival 
Please read the letter sent out yesterday regarding Bradfield Village Sports Festival on Sunday 2nd July. It is 
lovely to see that many children have already signed up for races. Please have a look and complete the 
Google form before all the places are booked up! 
 
Class Photos 
Thursday 8th June is class photo day. Hairbrushes at the ready! 
 
Staff Training Day 
Please remember that Monday 5th June is a staff training day. Children return to school on Tuesday 6th June.  
 
 
Kind regards 

 
James Connolly and Margaret Helliwell 
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